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Division Climbing Schools are not held at all District headquarters,
thus making it necessary for transfer applicants to beginning climbing vacancies
to travel to some other headquarters. The language of the Physical Agreement
Sections 201.7 thru 201.12 spell out the proper procedure for handling travel
time in such cases.

The Clerical Agreement, however, has no such provision and could work
a hardship on clerical employees who wish to attend a Division Climbing School
at another headquarters in order to qualify for transfer to a beginning climbing
vacancy.

Company proposes to apply the language of Sections 201.7 thru 201.12
inclusive of the Physical Agreement to Clerical employees where appropriate.

If you are in accord with the foregoing and agree thereto, please so
indicate in the space provided below and return one executed copy of this letter
to Company.

The Union is in accord with the foregoing and it agrees thereto as of
the date hereof.
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